
Dear Councillor ________________,

I am writing to thank you for your commitment to supportive housing in Toronto by voting to ensure 
that our City’s new Modular Housing Initiative was secure at the last City Council meeting (Item 
CC14.8).  

As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, our communities have endured unthinkable hardships, and 
it is through our dedication to protecting one another that Torontonians are persevering. Welcoming 
the city’s modular supportive housing initiative into our neighbourhoods is one way we can all do our 
part.   

You recognized that there are many in Toronto who are vulnerable due to lack of affordable housing, 
and you acted to change that. I thank you for your dedication to this important cause and for taking 
this opportunity to help end homelessness in Toronto.

Thank you,


